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It is with a great amount of disappointment that I have to submit this testimony. We 

already have a background check system in place that works. When it is funded, and 

when there is no agenda to make sure that it doesn’t work, which we have run into 

before. With back logs that are beyond belief ,luckily now things are a little better 

most of the time. This bill along with the others that are being pushed through against 

the will of law abiding citizens will do nothing to stop crime because criminals do not 

go through any of these steps to get their guns.  

And it is amazing to me that with all the things going wrong with Oregon all of the 

tragedies, the lack of money, homelessness,  mental illness,drug addiction, drugs on 

our street, illegal imigrants that there would be a continued onslot of laws focused on 

constitutionally protected citizens who are lawful and contribute to our society every 

single day. 

 


